PRESS RELEASE

(Excerpt from County of Passaic Press Release)

Notice is hereby given that the Passaic County Mosquito control, 1310 Rt. 23 North, Wayne, NJ
07470will be apply insecticides for the control of adult mosquito populations and larval
mosquito populations on an area-wide basis, as needed, throughout Passaic County, during the
period from May 9, 2013 through November 21, 2013.

The phone number for updated information on time and location of applications is 973-305-5759
or check the following website for further information:
http://www.passaiccountynj.org/index.aspx?NID=652.

New Jersey Poison Information and Education System (for emergencies) 1-800-858-1222.

National Pesticide Information Center (for routine health inquiries, and to obtain information and
signs and systems of pesticide exposure 1-800-858-7378.

The number for pesticide regulation information, pesticide complaints and health referrals:
NJDEP Pesticide Control Program at 609-984-6568. Upon request, the pesticide applicator or
applicator business shall provide a resident with notification at least 12 hours prior to the
application, except for Quarantine and Disease Vector Control only, when conditions necessitate
pesticide applications sooner than that time. It is suggested that such requ4st be submitted in
writing to the above address including the resident’s name, address (and mailing address, if
different, telephone number and the street address and Block and Lot number for each requested
site.



